
 

Meeting Minutes, November 23, 2016 
 

• New member Tomasz Owerkowicz was welcomed to the group. Dr. Owerkowicz 
represents the College of Natural Sciences. 

• The committee suggested improving communication with campus by sending periodic 
updates via campus email.  

• Graduate Studies has collected the data for the Graduate Student Survey and is in the 
process of analyzing the survey results.   

• The committee discussed the current draft of the strategic analysis goals. Changes were 
made to some of the objectives. 
 
 
 

 


